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Ladies and gentlemen, 

A virtual Annual Stockholders’ Meeting is not an ordinary Annual Stockholders’ Meeting.  
It is an option that was created by policy-makers for times of pandemics.  
It is not worthy of your salaries that you hide behind cameras from the owners of the company. 

Best regards, 

Klaus Müller  

PS: Reality has shown that the argument that this approach enables a larger number of 
stockholders to take part is absurd.  
Attendance numbers for virtual Annual Stockholders’ Meeting are about 10 to 20 percent of 
those for ordinary Annual Stockholders’ Meetings. 




